
 
V8 Register FB Group Report - 2024 AGM 
 
Our V8 Register Facebook group currently has 184 members and this number continues to grow 
steadily.   

Recent posts on the group have included the MG100 Cavalcade, Roger Powell”s full rebuild and John 
Davies’ MG Car Club Wolds Way run. 

The FB group continues to be useful and informal resource for V8 owners. I would, encourage all V8 
Register members to join our Facebook group to enjoy the content and actively post articles for the 
benefit and interest of all. 

 


